The
Children’s
Hospital

at Montefiore

September 6, 2023

Mr. Ryan Lutnick
Game Knights

110 East 59 Street
New York, NY 10022

Dear Ryan,

On behalf of our entire Child Life staff, we would like to extend our gratitude for your generous
donation ot games and toys to our pﬂdiar_ri:: patients this summer. The continued support from
(Game Kru'ghts 15 snmr:thing that all our patients and clinicians look forward to.

As you all witnessed during your visit here, the hospital can sometimes be an intimidating place for
our young patients. But, the friendly faces of special volunteers, like yourself, can make the day a bit
brighter for everyone who comes to us for care. Your gifts will provide endless entertainment for
those patients that visit our playrooms and need a break in their day. Within our playroom walls,
kids can continue to imagine, play and just be kids.

Ryan, thank you again for visiting, along with Sam and Jack. We look forward to working with you
again in the future!

Sincerely,
p— .
Wagan 7embanae W
Megan Tomkins Ingrid Ordonez-Street
Major Gifts Otticer Program Supervisor, Certified Child Life Specialist
Montefiore Health System Child Life Program
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